

Re: Pro

Proposed Annexation and Zoning of Winters, LLC

Property

Dear Roger:

I understand that you represent Winters, LLC and the proposed annexation and zoning of their approximately 20 acres of property. This property is currently located in the county and is just west and north of the Sage Meadows Development. The Sage Meadows Property Owners Association has no objection to the proposed annexation into the City of Jonesboro and being zoning for single family homes.

Sincerely,

Larry Gibson, Board Member

Sage Meadows Property Owners Association